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JUNIOR ROSTER 

Mondays, 6 pm – 8.15/8.30 pm, commencing 25 July 2016 until 19 September 2016
(The Centre is open from 5.30 pm on roster Mondays.) 

Grade 3 to 10 girls and boys (from raw beginners to experienced players) may play in this roster. 

Some schools put in school teams, which are arranged by the Physical Education teacher at the 
school. Players should check at school first and, if the school is not arranging teams, then contact 
the roster co-ordinators Robert, Maureen or Nick (contact details below) who will put you in a 
team. 

A team usually has three players. When a team has four players present one player is restricted to 
playing in the two doubles matches, so it is best if there are only three in the team on any one night. 
We hope to have around 20 teams, spread over three divisions. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Cost:  All junior players must pay $10.00 per annum for junior membership of the STTTA. There is 
an additional fee of $4.00 each week (for junior roster) which must be paid each week. 

Bats:  Excellent beginners’ bats can be bought at the Centre. The Centre also has good quality bat 
covers ($7.50 each). The Centre has a small number of bats that players can borrow. 

Shirts:  As the balls are white, junior roster players may wear white shirts only if these are school 
colours.  

Footwear:  Players must change their shoes and wear clean, rubber-soled shoes that will not mark 
the floor. If they do not have spare shoes they may play in bare feet or socks, but this is not 
recommended. 

Food and drinks  are allowed in the Table Tennis Centre but not in the playing area. Kingborough 
Sports Centre has an excellent canteen. 

Assistance from parents is appreciated very much (please contact us if you would like to lend a 
hand!) 

Contacts (for enquiries and registrations)  Robert Newton  
 Email : robert@newtoncpa.com.au 
 Phone : 0417 026 400, 6229 43344 (W), 6227 1662 (H) 

 Maureen Sherman 
 Email : mdnavy@bigpond.net.au 
 Phone : 6267 9178 

 Nick Sakov 
 Email : nick.sakov@gmail.com 
 Phone : 0435 565 687 


